After the community meeting on August 11, the Board of Education will identify
a meeting date (later in August or early September) and location to consider any
immediate actions which will need to occur in order to be prepared for the 2005-
2006 school year. It is also anticipated that the Board will consider a
recommendation by staff to form a task force comprised of area residents, school
leadership representatives, City representatives, and Park District and homeowner
representatives to consider all of the long-term options to address the issues of
enrollment at Sycamore Canyon School. Staff will propose that this task force be
focused upon providing a recommendation to the Board of Education by
December 2004. Much of the data needed to identify with greater certainty the
range of students impacted by the capacity crunch will be available to the task
force as new units come online with real census data which can be used for trend
analysis.

A summary of the presentation materials for the meetings on August 11 will be
posted on the District’s web page for those who are unable to attend.




